
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Please visit the Inland Revenue Department Homepage for the Agreement and 

the related exchange of notes between the two governments signed on 4 October 

2011. 

http://www.ird.gov.hk/eng/pdf/Agreement_Swiss_HongKong_2011.pdf
http://www.ird.gov.hk/eng/pdf/EN_Swiss_HK.pdf

